
GIFTED EDUCATION 
INFORMATION NIGHT
FOR STAFF AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS

Join the Gifted Department in the 
Division of Student Services for one 
of our Gifted Education Information 
Nights. Sessions will be held online 
and begin at 6:00 P.M.

Learn about the characteristics 
of giftedness, process for gifted 
identification, how gifted-identified 
students are served, and more!

Sessions will be repeated during 
the school year.

Tuesday, November 12, 2024 
6:00 PM – 7:30 P.M.

Registration link https://
bit.ly/GiftedNight1124


